
 

 

October 22, 2020 

 

Hello from SW Tanzania,  
 
We are happy to send you some pictures of the work that has been taking place since our last update in 
September. Kim and I hope that you are enjoying your Fall. One thing we miss yearly, since we moved from 
Pennsylvania to Africa, is the cool weather and snow at Thanksgiving and Christmas time! Enjoy it this year for 
us! 
 
Again, we cannot thank you all enough for the generosity that you show through your prayers, support and 
encouragement. Kim and I, our discipleship team, as well many others are blessed through you. We look 
forward to visiting with you again and giving you a personal update, but until then we will keep on sending 
these pictorial updates to show you the impact you are making here. 
 
Love,  
Ted and Kim Rabenold 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Before the roof went on. 

Nsanga village classroom coming to completion. The village wants to 
open the school this January for first grade students to begin studying in 

the classroom we built. The rest of the school is under construction by the 
village and they project that they will have another classroom done by 
next year. They have three more classrooms built to lintel/door height. 

Plastering the walls in the classroom. The unplastered center of the wall 
will be where we mount the black board. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Guests from Arusha on their way to Lake Tanganyika. We have more and more 
people driving down the road into the valley to see what we are doing here! 

Maybe you’ll come visit us sometime? 

Visit by several Grace church leaders to our Nsanga training center. 

Planting pineapples in our Nsanga AG center 

Ted talking about symbiotic relationships between pigs, fish and crops. What a fun group! 

Boaz training in budding and grafting. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Venance Matofari Kazwamlomo received his wheelchair 
at a small service in the village of Sandulula last week. 

The village chairman and secretary were there to see the 
70-year-old resident of their village rejoicing to receive 

the mobilizing gift which you purchased for him! Visiting Ruvu Fish Farm in Mlandizi, Tanzania where we got our 
Tilapia fry for our fishpond two months ago. The manager there 

was able to give us a tour and answer our questions. The fish you 
see pictured here are what our fish will look like at 7 months. 

Digging the trench for running the pipes for the Lyanza water 
project. These guys are pros! 

These ducks and geese, gifts from James Phillip’s family in 
Iringa, help promote chlorophyll growth in our fishpond. 

The fish use zooplankton and phytoplankton in the 
chlorophyll laden water as food. 
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John 3: 23 - 

And this is his command: to believe in the name of his Son, Jesus Christ, and to love one 
another as he commanded us. 

Some of the guys on our discipleship team after our Monday morning 
meeting. 

Kim is visiting Sierra and Thomas in Dallas, Texas. It encourages 
us so much when we are able to have time with our children. 

Sierra and Thomas recently moved from Houston to Dallas. Sierra 
is working at a children’s hospital there like she did in Houston 
while Thomas works on getting his Masters degree in Business. 

Look how happy those girls are! 🤩  

Ryker with some of his buddies playing with his pet tortoise. Colton and his 
family live near Kilimanjaro, Tanzania. 


